NO. F. 1-1/2024- DD-DRAP
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
DRUG REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF PAKISTAN
MINISTRY OF NATIONAL HEALTH SERVICES,
REGULATIONS & COORDINATION

Fedededededekk

Islamabad, the 12" September, 2025

The Deputy Director (Advertisement),
Press Information Department (PID),
Zero Point,
Islamabad.

Subject: - REQUEST FOR PUBLICATION OF CORRIGENDUM.

Dear Sir,
| am directed to forward herewith a copy of advertisement (Corrigendum)

to be published in two (02) daily newspapers in (Black & White, Size (10X4) on
13.09.2025 (Saturday). It is pertinent to mention that previously advertisement was
published in Daily Express Tribune (Combined) and Daily Ausaf (Combined) so this

corrigendum may please be published in same newspapers.

2 Expenditure of this advertisement will be met out from the sanctioned

budget of Drugs Regulatory Authority of Pakistan for the Financial Year 2025-2026.

Encl: As Above

Deputy Director (Security & Vigilance)



